
 

 

 

May 1, 2025 

Dear Scio School District Families, Staff, and Community, 

I am truly honored to step into the role of Superintendent for the Scio School District. 

Having spent many years in this district—as a teacher, a principal, and most recently as interim 
superintendent—I care deeply about our students, our schools, and the families who make up 
this incredible community. Scio has given so much to me and my family, and I am committed to 
giving my very best in return. 

This district has always been close to my heart, and I’m stepping into this role with a deep 
sense of responsibility and pride. I want every student in Scio to feel known, supported, and 
challenged to reach their highest potential. I will continue to lead with the same values that 
define this community: hard work, integrity, and a shared belief that when we work together, we 
can accomplish great things for our kids. Your feedback matters, and I will continue to listen and 
learn from all of you, as we shape the future of our schools together. 

As we move forward, I also want to share that we have begun the hiring process for a new 
principal at Centennial Elementary School. This is a key decision, and I want to ensure that 
staff, families, and community members have a voice and are part of the process. The position 
was posted today and I am confident that together, we will select a leader who shares our 
commitment to care, excellence, and student success. 

Thank you for the trust and support you’ve given me. I promise to lead with heart, humility, and a 
relentless focus on doing what is best for our students—because they are the reason we’re all 
here. 

With deep appreciation and care,​
Kimberlee Roth​
Superintendent​
Scio School District 

 


